
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Adrian Baker"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan; stucker@blm.gov; mnaranjo@slo.state.nm.us;

jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Ashley Ager; Littrell, Kyle
Subject: Closure Approval RE: Backfill/Closure Request Remuda Basin 32-23-30 State #1H Tank Battery/2RP-4420
Date: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 6:11:00 PM
Attachments: IMG_0419.jpg
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Hello Adrian,
 
OCD has received your final C-141 and closure report for 2RP-4420, thank you! This closure has been approved.
Please note that on a site visit on 8/22/18 fluid was observed in the containment area. See photos attached. Please
let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 

From: Adrian Baker <abaker@ltenv.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 6, 2018 3:42 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
<Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov;
mnaranjo@slo.state.nm.us; jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Ashley Ager <aager@ltenv.com>; Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: Backfill/Closure Request Remuda Basin 32-23-30 State #1H Tank Battery/2RP-4420
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All,
 
Please find the attached report and closure request documenting remediation conducted at the
Remuda Basin 32-23-30 State #1H Tank Battery. The work was conducted to address the recent spill
with the RP number of 2RP-4420. XTO is requesting backfill/closure approval from the NMOCD and
BLM/SLO.
Please let us know if you have any questions, you can contact myself or Kyle Littrell at XTO.
Thank you
 
 
Adrian Baker
Project Geologist

   

LT Environmental, Inc.
3300 North A Street, Building 1, #103
Midland , Texas 79705
(432) 704-5178 office
(432) 894-5641 cell
(432) 704-5179  fax
www.ltenv.com
 
 

Connect with us:               
 
This message and any attached files are privileged, confidential, and intended solely for the use of the addressee.  If you have received
this by mistake, please let us know by reply e-mail and delete it from your system; you may not copy, disclose, disseminate, use or rely
upon its content for any use. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure, error-free, or free of viruses. The sender and
LTE therefore do not accept liability for any of these described issues. The comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the
author and not necessarily of LTE.  Thank you.

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 
 

http://www.ltenv.com/
https://www.facebook.com/LTENV/
https://twitter.com/LTENV/
http://www.linkedin.com/company/ltenv

